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Recommended Case Data Collection
Case recording in the Surgeon Specific Registry (SSR) now includes clinically relevant
variables flagged with an asterisk for preoperative risk factors, intraoperative variables,
and postoperative outcomes. Regularly collecting these variables enhances the value
of your SSR Reports and Benchmarking Report, allowing you to compare individual
data with aggregated SSR and NSQIP™ data.

View Benchmarking Report Guide

As a participant in the SSR, you have an opportunity to enroll in the Practice
Improvement Initiative—Quality Case Data Review and Reflection (PII QCDRR)
program—and obtain continuing medical education (CME) credit*.

This program can assist with improving your surgical delivery of care and outcomes by
continuously evaluating your clinical quality case data. SSR PII QCDRR activities
include webinars, data collection and review, and post-tests.

Enroll Now

The American College of Surgeons designates this Other activity (semi-annual report review and reflection) for
a maximum of 28.50 AMA PRACategory 1 Credits™. Physicians should claim only the credit commensurate
with the extent of their participation in the activity. Of the AMA PRA Category 1 Credits™ listed above, a
maximum of 10.00 credits meet the requirements for Self-Assessment.

Account Access and Support 
Remember to regularly reset your password for security purposes. If you have
forgotten your password, get locked out of your account after five failed login attempts,
or have an inactive account, contact ACS Tech Support at 877-600-7237.

Questions? Contact ssr@facs.org or 312-202-5408.
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